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Upcoming Events 

 
October 3: 

Dads ‘n Donuts 
 

October 5: 
School Pictures! 

 
October 12: 

Open House! 
 

October 13: 
No School  

(teacher meetings)  
 

October 25: 
1:10 dismissal 

 
October 31: 

Book Character Day!  

     

Extras inside: 
• Fall Crossword 

 

• Back to school 

coloring picture! 

 

• Acorn Maze 

Atheena and Karolyn 
Room 19, Grade 1 

   I went to the Zoo. It was 
fun. I had fun. We only did 
two tests. They were fun 
and kind of easy. We do 
some work. We draw and 
we color, and every day our 
moms drop us off.  

               

We have papers to do, and 
then we circle the things 
we’re supposed to do, but if 
our teacher tells us to go 
on the table with her, we 
have to do that. If she 
doesn't tell us to do it, we 
can do our own little thing. 
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Lexi 
Room 9, Grade 3 

    What is going on in our 
classroom is we are 
working on bar graphs, 
and tally graphs, and pic-
tographs too, and Mrs. 
Salter is teaching us 
maps. 
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News from the classroom...... 

Jacqueline and Vanessa  
Room. 21, Grade 4  

    In our classroom we’re doing science. In 
science we are making habitats for our crit-
ters. We have crickets and white cloud fish, 
and there are isopods and water snails on the 
way. There was excitement in room 21 when 
they first arrived.  Questions were asked, and 
crickets were hopping all around. It was fun. 
Fourth grade is different from third because 
we’re upstairs (which is hard to do in the 
morning). It’s also more exciting than third 
grade.  

August and Jose  
Room 25, Grade 4 

    Three weeks ago we went to 
the zoo and had lots of fun. We 
also went to a "Salmon Home-
coming" and we got cool things 
like Frisbees, pencils, and bal-
loons. For lunch we got hotdogs, 
chips, and juice. Our class is dif-
ferent because it is upstairs. We 
get lockers, and we get to use 
the computer lab A LOT!  
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More classroom news...... 

Nathan and Logan 
Room 12, Grade 3 

   Last week room 12 went on a field 
trip to the Seattle Children’s Theatre 
to watch Harriet's Halloween Candy.  

    In class we did 
Henri Rousseau  
jungle art. And we 
are doing tally 
graphs, bar graphs, 
and pictographs 
too. 

 

Stephanye and Maya  
Room 15, Grade 1 

    We like school. 
We like to play 
with our friends. 
We are going to 
have a field trip to 
Harriet's Hallow-
een Candy at the 
Children's Thea-
tre.  

Welcome 
back to 
school! 
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Natalie and Peter  
Room 13, Grade 2 

    Me and my dad 
and my sister and my 
brother went on a va-
cation. We went to 
the restaurant. Then 
we went to the beach. 

    Me and my family 
went on a vacation 
and we went on a 
bus, then a hotel, and 
then we went to the 
restaurant. And then 
we went to sleep at 
the hotel. 

Even mmmmoreoreoreore classroom news...... 

William and Alexandra 
Room 18, Grade 2 

    Our class is learning graphs, and we made fall leaves 
and self portraits, about me books, oysters, private eye, 
and  class books. 

Makenzie and  
Christina, Room 22, 

Grade 5  

    We are studying 
about ecosystems. In 
science we built ter-
rariums, and we 
planted seeds. And 
now we’re building 
aquariums. They are 
going to have fish and 
plants in them.      
 
    Also we are going 
to go to the water-
shed next week. It will 
be a lot of fun.  

 


